
 
 
 

Dear readers, 
 
Everyone’s health is 
front and centre for 
all of us at the 

moment.  I just want to assure you that 
Clifton Community Health Services 
(CCHS) is focussing on providing the 
best health practices for staff, all our 
residents and those using the Medical 
Centre facilities. 
 
Now is not the time to lose the plot or 
bend the rules put in place by health 
legislation and the various levels of 
government. 
 
CCHS has the proven track record of 
punching above our weight when it 
comes to providing what is asked for in 
health management. 
 

The CCHS board and management 
have had lots of discussions about the 
implementation of all the requests 
asked of us and how best they can be 
introduced to daily activities in CCHS. 
You will see lots of changes in how 
day to day activities occur – all for a 
positive outcome for everyone. 
 
Now is the time to stick together, look 
out for your mates and understand 
short term change is for the good of 
all.   
 
If you have any questions please ask 
me, any board member or our 
management team who will get the 
true facts for you.   
 
Above all, look after yourselves. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Chris Bazley. 
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You know everyone, Clifton 
Community Health Services 
is a very special place as is 
the entire Clifton Community. 
Having spent the week 
talking to staff, patients, 
residents, board members, 
volunteers, hospital auxiliary, 
families, community 
members and 

representatives I am overwhelmed at the support 
and encouragement as we implemented the latest 
stage of our Covid-19 risk minimisation and 
protection measures. THANK YOU ALL 
 

Please remember to continue to support our own 

small business in town, As a small community, 

severely impacted by drought, many of our 

businesses are suffering and need your help. 

Many are adapting and offering contactless 

delivery services and other options to assist our 

town. As a community owned, not for profit, stand-

alone, charitable, health services cooperative, in a 

rural area, we, as any other small business, are 

also feeling the financial pressures, please 

continue to consider the ways you may be able to 

help us both now and into the future as we all 

adjust to our new reality. 
 

Clifton Community Health Services on the 

afternoon of Wednesday, March 18 2020, had a 

patient with a possible case of COVID-19 attend 

the Medical Centre. 

This is not a confirmed case of COVID-19 and 

we've been informed by Queensland Health that 

results from testing will be returned within three 

days. 

The health and safety of our staff, patients and 

residents is our paramount concern, and on the 

advice of Queensland Health, the medical centre 

will remain open. 

 

Our doctors, nurses and medical staff know you, 

as well as your health and we understand you 

depend on the care we provide. 

All Clifton Community Health Services facilities 

remain open and are providing care to our 

patients and residents. (With the previously 

advised COVID-19 visitor restrictions and other 

risk minimisation and protection measures in 

place). We will notify you immediately when more 

information comes to hand. Clifton Community 

Health Services Medical Centre will also care for 

patients via a telehealth service. Patients can call 

4697-3097 to schedule an appointment and reach 

a doctor. 

 

These measures are consistent with the care and 

concern we have always taken for the health of 

our community over the years. Similarly, we 

appreciate your patience and understanding as 

we all face these most unusual times. The phone 

number you should call to arrange medical care at 

the practice is 4697-3097. 

 

Residents, patients, suppliers, representatives 

and supporters of Clifton Co-Op Private Hospital, 

Clifton Nursing Home, Sunflower Lodge and 

Nirvana Hostel are all aware of the extra 

measures we have previously implemented that 

pre-empted some of the Government 

announcements yesterday in relation to 

restrictions to protect the elders of our community. 

 

We continue to work through what this means on 

a daily basis for families, staff, allied health 

providers and other contractors and have 

processes underway with regards to enhanced 

phone and internet communication for residents, 

patients and their friends and loved ones.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has been adhering to 

the current protocols in place and we look forward 

to your continued support in these trying times as 

we rapidly adapt, day by day, as the situation 

changes. 

 
 
Remember, a community working together with a 
common purpose can achieve anything. 
 
 
Continue to support each other and “together we 
will continue to make a difference” 
 
 
Regards 
Brad 

General Manager-Brad Jones 
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Stay in contact with residents 

To set up a video 
meeting 

Give us a call  
ph46973735  

Hi everyone,  

We are in uncharted 

territories and making 

some changes in 

Lifestyle. To protect our 

residents we have 

asked our volunteers, 

church groups, 

entertainers and the 

community visitors to 

abstain from visiting us 

in the present situation.  

Lifestyle hopes all our lovely volunteers, 

entertainers and visitors stay well and take 

precautions during this challenging time. As 

a result there will be some changes to how 

Lifestyle will run during this time. Residents 

will be asked to stay and have morning tea 

in their areas. DT programs will be offered in 

each wing until further notice.  

Sunflower and Nirvana will have activities in 

the morning from 10:15am-11:45am. 

Nursing home will have activities offered 

from 1:00pm-2:30pm.  

If any residents feel unwell please alert your 

nursing staff and refrain from coming to 

activities and stay in your room. 

Understandably some on our programs will 

be stopped, in particular entertainers, church 

and tai chi will not be offered at this time.  

Marianne, Casey and myself will do the best 

we can to ensure you can still access 

activities each day. 

Regards, Jade 

 

Lifestyle & Volunteer 

Coordinator—Jade Gilchrist 

Lifestyle Coordinator— Jade Gilchrist 

 

Write a letter! Send a postcard! 

Phone calls! Window visits! 

Video calls by appointment with 

your loved one! You can use 

FACETIME for those with iPad and 

iPhone or MESSENGER for other 

devices or 

SKYPE. 

 

 

Join our Facebook Group 

and send messages, 

photos and videos to your 

loved ones at  

“Friends of CCHS” 

We will be checking this each day 

and showing our residents to help 

them stay connected with the 

family, friends and community.  



Page 4 

Australia Day 

BBQ 2020 

Dear residents and 

families, 

I hope everyone is 

adjusting to our new 

and ever-changing 

environment.  Just a 

short note to remind 

you that although 

you’re unable to visit at the moment, the busi-

ness is continuing to run as per usual on the 

inside, which means there are staff and bills 

to pay.  The vast majority of you pay your in-

voices electronically, however if you usually 

visit the office with a cheque, I will post your 

invoice to you with a stamped, pre-addressed 

envelope to enable you to post your payment 

to me.   If you usually bring in cash, and wish 

to continue this, please put it in an envelope 

and come to Nirvana as usual.  You will be 

able to ring the doorbell and drop the enve-

lope into our mailbox on the bench at the front 

of Nirvana.  We will then retrieve the envelope 

immediately in a non-contact method, con-

forming with social distancing requirements.  

All the best, 

Louise.   

Article taken from Clifton Courier 18/March/ 2020 






